
 
 

 
 

 
 

Attention North Brookfield  

Water Users: 
 

WATER MAIN FLUSHING 
 

May 1st through May 31st 2024 

 
The North Brookfield Water Department will be flushing water mains 
throughout town beginning Wednesday, May 1st through Friday, May 31st 
2024. 
 
The purpose of the flushing is to remove sediment buildup in the mains.  The 
flushing may result in temporary discoloration of the water, caused by small 
particles dislodged during the flushing.  This discoloration might stain your 
laundry, especially white materials.   
 
Flushing is performed between the hours of 7:30AM and 3:30PM.  We post 
our daily flushing schedule on the North Brookfield Water Department 
Facebook page.  If you would like additional information, please call the 
Water Department at (508) 867-0207. 
 


